
O'DEA EARLE 

May 13, 2013 

Ms. G. Cheryl Blundon 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 12040 
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Re: An Application by NLH (Hydro) for approval of capital project to replace the 
alternator on the Hardwoods Gas Turbine 

Upon review of the application and recent replies of Hydro to Requests for Information, the 
Consumer Advocate wishes to advise that he has no comments on the application. 

Yours very truly, 

cc: Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Mr. Gerard Hayes 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
Mr. Geoffrey Young 

Steward McKelvey 
Paul Coxworthy 

Poole Althouse 
Dean Porter 
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